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Comments: Hi, 

 

As an avid outdoor enthusiast i wanted to provide some input on the removal of and prohibition of climbing bolts.

Fixed anchors are an essential piece of climbing saftey equipment and are not prohibited "installations" under the

Wilderness act.   These bolts will likely not stop climbing but rather create great saftey issues with the climbing

community.  These bolts and anchors need to be maintained and if not can cause injury or death.  

 

Please reconsider and don't erase Americas rich climbing history and our access to the outdoors. 

 

Best Regards, 

Justin 


